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Your Ref : SHIPPING DEPT.

7th October, 1949.

Dear Sirs,
S.8. "SAN ROBERTO",

With reference to your letter of the 14th
July last, T shall be obliged if you will kindly
let me know whether you are in a position to furnish
me with any further I1nformation regarding the completion
oflthe Boiller Survey by the adjustment of the safety
balvea.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committse.

E=§ 0 2620

Messrs. Eagle 01l & Shippimﬁi_§; fff
16, Finubury Circua.
LONDON, R.C.Z2.
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